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12th July 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

CHANGE TO SCHOOL TIMINGS FROM SEPTEMBER 2024 
 

The Department for Education has outlined that all schools must offer a 32.5 hour week to all 
children from September 2024. 
 
Currently our school day is 8:55am until 3:20pm, which means that we do not currently meet these 
expectations. Therefore, from September 2024 our school day will end at 3:25pm. 
 
These changes will not impact the times of our Breakfast Club or After School Clubs. 
 
If you require any further information please call the school office and we will be happy to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Heslop 
Headteacher  
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